
From: Katie Joyner <katie.joyner@yahoo.co.uk> 

Sent: 01/07/2013 05:33:15 PM 

To: "pittwater_Council@pittwater.nsw.gov.au" <pittwater_Council@pittwater.nsw.gov.au> 

CC: "lewismjoyner@hotmail.com" <lewismjoyner@hotmail.com> 

Subject: Submission in Objection to Planning Proposal to Rezone Warriewood Land - PP0002/13 

(RT 140314) 

 

 

FOA Andrew Pigott - Manager, Planning and Assessment 

  

Dear Andrew, 

  

Please see attached submission in rejection to the Planning Proposal to rezone and further densify land outlined in 

PP0002/13 in Warriewood. 

  

We hope that Council sees the and upholds the strong grounds for this rejection. Please don't hesitate to contact  me 

should you wish to. 

  

Regards 

  

Katie Joyner 
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